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DATES TO REMEMBER:  (See Calendar Attached)

STUDENTS DO NOT ATTEND SCHOOL  on the following dates: 
April 6 – Good Friday






April 9 – Easter Monday
April 20 – C. I. Day for Teachers
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MAD SCIENCE:

Mad Science will begin at Croft in April.  Registration will happen this week at our school (registration forms will be sent out later).  Program dates will be April 16, 23, 30, May 7, 14, 28.  Times will be K-2:  2:00-3:00 p. m., Grades 3-5:  3:00-4:00 p. m.
OUTSIDE RECESS:
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Beginning in April, students will again be going outside during the morning recess (10:15 – 10:30 a. m).  Please ensure that children are dressed for the weather (i. e. splash suits, rubber boots).
PARENT PARKING AREA:
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Staff parking is limited at our school, therefore, we remind parents who accompany their children into the school in the morning and pick them up after school to please park in the “Parent Parking Area” which is located in front of the tennis courts.  This will help improve traffic flow, reduce congestion on Elizabeth Street and provide for a safer system for all.

A big "Thank You" to those parents who have been respecting the designated parent parking area and traffic flow system.  
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POSSIBLE GRADE LEVEL RETENTION:

At this time of year, teachers are assessing the individual needs of each student in their class.  In some instances, the best learning support for a child is having the opportunity to repeat their grade.  Retention of students, especially in the early years, has proven to reduce stress placed on the child academically and increase the acquisition of necessary skills.  The opportunity to “try it again” allows the child to experience success the second time around, build self-confidence and allow for more positive learning experiences.

Should your child’s teacher suggest that retention be an option for your child, please take the time to explore this further with the teacher.
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SCIENCE FAIR:

Croft hosted a Science Fair last month. Teachers are very impressed with the amount of participation and the quality of work our young scientists showed.  Congrats to all participants.  Six projects were chosen to go on to the District Science Fair – Claire M. & Maggie M. (Volcanos), Liam K. & Josh A. (7up), Brittany M. & Emily L. (Rust), Gaby M. (Catapults), Karly S. & Harly S. (Soap), and Alex L. (DNA).  A special congrats goes out to Alex who placed 3rd in the District Science Fair.
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MIRAMICHI UNITED SOCCER CLUB:
Miramichi United Soccer Club will hold summer soccer registration for all age groups on Saturday, March 31st and Saturday, April 7th from 9:00 a. m. to 3:00 p. m. at the following Tim Horton’s locations:  Downtown Newcastle, Downtown Chatham and Douglastown.  Registration forms are available at www.miramichiunited.ca and will also be available at registration.
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